From: Charles Lavine

To: Mary Gourley

Subject: Re: Letters to Planning Department Woodmark
Date: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 7:58:23 AM

Dear Mary,

So sorry to add to your many tasks. Could you please now forward this last correspondence w. Kari to the City
Council members this morning.

Much thanks. Have a good day.

Marcia Lavine

> On May 3, 2022, at 7:50 AM, Charles Lavine <clavine@mailc.net> wrote:

>

> Dear Kari,

>

> The letters from July, 2021 - Dec. 2021 did not appear to be on the City of Sebastopol Planning Dept. site as they
are now. The letters July-Dec. 2021 that you refer to and show on the site are a “hodge-podge’; many blank pages &
resident letters mixed in with dialogue from a public Design Review Board meeting with the developer Aug. 2021.
Is it possible that you added them today?

>

> We would like verification (even earlier screen shots) that the Public Comments July 21-Dec. 2021 and letters to
the Planning Dept. on Woodmark would have been easily found on the City Site prior to yesterday, May 2, 2021.
>

> Thank you.

> Sincerely,

> Marcia and (Charles) Lavine

>

>

>

>> On May 2, 2022, at 4:24 PM, Kari Svanstrom <ksvanstrom@cityofsebastopol.org> wrote:

>>

>> Hi Charles,

>>

>> ['m not sure what you are looking for, but the public comment letters have been grouped from time to time and
uploaded to the City's special projects page since at least early 2020. I did move the 'pubic comments' to the last
part of the Woodmark project section, so that those looiking for the project documents would be able to find them
more easily (they are now first under that section).

>>

>> https://www.ci.sebastopol.ca.us/City-Government/Departments-Services/Planning/Special-Projects-Notices

>>

>> Kari Svanstrom

>> Planning Director

>>

>> From: Charles Lavine <clavine@mailc.net>

>> Sent: Monday, May 02, 2022 3:35 PM

>> To: Kari Svanstrom <ksvanstrom@cityofsebastopol.org>

>> Subject: Letters to Planning Department Woodmark

>>

>> Dear Kari,

>>

>> [ am one of the many Sebastopol residents neighboring the proposed Woodmark Development on Bodega
Avenue. Where are the letters of concern about the Woodmark development that have been sent to the Planning
Department in the last 10 months? I believe the last upload of letters was April 30, 2021. This really is
unacceptable. Do you not want the Sebastopol community and those outside Sebastopol to be aware of the
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neighboring residents input and concerns?

>>

>> The 84 unit Woodmark Development will cause a huge increase in Sebastopol's population (4.5%). In itself the
largest increase in the last 10 yearsl Isn’t it important that anyone writing to you is aware of what others have
written.

>>

>> Please upload the letters to the Planning Dept. regarding Woodmark and let me know when to expect seeing
them.

>>

>> Thank you in advance for a response.

>>

>> Sincerely,

>>

>> Charles Lavine

>>

>>

>>

>>

>



